
August 1, 2021




Order of Worship

New Doxology

Prayer

Shout Hallelujah

Unto Thee, O Lord

Nobody Fills My Heart Like Jesus

You Are My All in All

Scripture

Living Hope

Alas! and Did My Savior Bleed

Lord’s Supper

Offering

I Love to Tell the Story

Sermon

Victory in Jesus

Elder’s Prayer

Family Time


This service will be streamed online at 10am. 

Email office@thewestwoodchurch.com for the 
Zoom link.


thewestwoodchurch.com 1

Prayers


• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia

• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy

• Sue Chatman - health concerns, 

family

• Roy & Juanita Wickham - health 

concerns

• Susan Churbuck - health 

concerns

• Tyler Lambert - health concerns

• Roger & Brenda Laubhan - health 

concerns

• Rob Posselt’s mom, Hanna - in 

hospice care

• Erin Wiederstein’s grandmother - 

recovering from heart surgery

• Ellie Posselt - recovering from 

surgery

• Roger Laubhan - recovering from 

surgery


Westwood Church of Christ
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Community

Prayer List  If you’d like to add or update a prayer request on the list 
in the bulletin or to be included in weekly messages to the 
congregation please email the office or let Mindy Hermes know.  


Friday Game / Movie Nights  We won’t meet on Friday nights the 
rest of the summer.  Stay tuned for monthly game / movie nights this 
fall.  Thanks, Melanie for organizing the fun!


Camp Westwood VBS - August 3-5, 6:30-9:00 THIS WEEK!


Westwood will host 3 nights of VBS on August 3-5 (Tuesday, 
Wednesday, Thursday), 6:30-9:00pm for the kids of our neighboring 
ministry, Beautiful Restoration from Kindergarten to 5th Grade. 

The theme will be construction, “Concrete and Cranes”, building on 
the firm foundation of Christ. 

Register online at: bit.ly/wwvbs2021  


Invite friends, neighbors, and strangers!  Be in prayer for God to 
send us lots of kids.

We’d love to have everyone here sharing the news that “Jesus is our 
strong foundation!”  Plenty of jobs for all - show up and we’ll put you 
to work!


We will be providing dinner in the kitchen classroom before the 
evenings' events for our members starting at 5:30pm. Menu will be 
build your own sub sandwiches, build your own tacos, and (already 
built) pizza! If anyone would like to make desserts for these nights 
that would be much appreciated!


Contact Kerry Kettren or Mindy Cole with questions or to volunteer 
to help fill a need.


Elder Reception - Sunday, August 8, 9:00am

In lieu of Sunday morning Bible classes we will gather in the kitchen 
classroom to honor Roger Laubhan, Doyl Watson, and Fred Wood 
who have stepped down from their roles as Westwood elders.  We 
will have coffee and pastries during the Bible class hour.
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Staff | Leadership


Elders:

Mark Dees

Eric Henry

Bill Perring 

Doyl Watson

Fred Wood


Staff:

Hunter Wiederstein 

     - Youth & Family Minister

Mindy Hermes - Office Manager


Deacons:

Kent Greenwood - Facilities 

John Hermes - Youth


Ministry Leaders:

Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren 

     - Children’s Education 

Sharon Perring

     - Accounting


Supported Missions:

Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile

Clyde and Gwen Antwine 

     - Helpers in Missions Program 
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